
 

 

Public Hearing 
Tuesday, September 12, 2017 

6:30pm 

City Hall Assembly Chambers 
 
 

The City and Borough of Wrangell is considering applying for a Community 
Development Block Grant through the State of Alaska.   

Please come comment on potential projects and submit ideas  
for funding consideration. 

 

Funds may be used for: 

 Community Development 

 Planning 

 Special Economic Development Activities 
 
 
Potential Project Ideas Include: 

Fire Engine 
Water Treatment Plant Construction  
Shoemaker Bay Harbor 
Acquisition of Mill Property 
Pool Roofing 

 
 

More detailed information on program eligibility  
is available at City Hall, online at 

www.wrangell.com/economicdevelopment or call 874-2381. 

http://www.wrangell.com/economicdevelopment

